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10th February 2025 
 

 
The Mass of the Jubilee of Deacons 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
May grace and peace of God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ be with you all!  
 
At our Annual Plenary of the Clergy we formulated a programme for the Jubilee Year 2025.  The programme was presented to the 
Diocese immediately after the Inauguration Mass of the Jubilee Year on 10th January at St, Augustine’s Mac Sherry Hall.   
 
During February we will celebrate the Jubilee of Deacons.  So, I kindly invite all Deacons, Families of Deacons, Family Members 
of deceased Deacons, Priests that are working with deacons in their parishes, Parishioners where the Deacons are ministering 
and all Priests of the Diocese to attend the Jubilee of Deacons Mass.  This will be celebrated on Friday the 21st February at St 
Augustine’s Cathedral here in Gqeberha at 10:00am.  
 
I would like to sincerely thank all Clergy, Deacons, Religious, members of sodalities, parish reps and laity members for their 
presence and participation at the Inauguration Mass of the Jubilee Year 2025, Pilgrims of Hope celebrated on Friday 10th January.     
 
Let us continue to strive to sow the seeds of hope and to build peace in our hearts, homes, families, church communities, 
workplaces, neighbourhoods, country, continent and in the world at large. 
 
My God bless all of you in every step of the way as Pilgrims of Hope, builders of peace and bearers of Goodnews.  
 
Yours in Christ   

 
 
 
 

Bishop Vincent Mduduzi Zungu OFM 
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